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16th June 1995

Dear Colleague

KINNEIL TRAIN 3 OVERHAUL 1995

We wish on behalf of the Refinery to thank you for your contribution during the above Overhaul. It
was through your commitment that we were able to successfully meet all our shutdown objectives of
Safety, Quality and Teamwork resulting in the Overhaul being completed ahead of schedule - our
thanks.

The overhaul programme was particularly difficult because of the nature of the Project work which
required all of us to be particularly vigilant throughout.

We are delighted with the Safety performance achieved, it is a credit to you all.
Congratulations on a job well done and again my thanks for your support.

Yours sincerely,

oo it %Mw
Kevin Ross Ian Holden
Lead Overhaul Engineer Kinneil Asset Manager
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